Andrew D. Martin

May 13, 2021

Mr. Dean Pollman Ms. Melissa Pollman Haley's Heroes Foundation 5757 West Century Boulevard, Suite 410 Los Angeles, CA 90045

Dear Mr. and Ms. Pollman,

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well. I'm writing to share my sincere gratitude for the recent grant from Haley's Heroes Foundation to Washington University as payment in full on the Foundation's commitment for Dr. Jonathan Cooper's research project in the School of Medicine.

WashU's School of Medicine is devoted to putting your organization's investment to work for patients and families. As our researchers strive daily to develop innovative treatments and deepen scientific understanding of pressing medical challenges, your support turns their efforts into results. Thank you for advancing our mission to improve human health through this important grant.

I truly appreciate Haley's Heroes Foundation's generosity, and all that you do for WashU.

Sincerely,

Andrew D. Martin

Chancellor

ADM/tlw



admartin@wustl.edu